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Good Afternoon, 

On behalf of Superintendent, Theresa Grace, and the Ramona Unified School District Governing Board, I
am attaching the Resolution regarding the County of San Diego's Redistricting process. The Governing
Board is unanimously in support of keeping the entire community of Ramona together, and as much as
possible, with other local rural communities of interest that are currently known as District 2. 

Thank you. 

Kristina Wright
Executive Assistant
Superintendent's Office
Ramona Unified School District








